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Building strong                   
foundations for life. 

VALUE OF THE WEEK : HONESTY  

 

¢I!bY¸h¦  

Huge thankyou to bƻŜƭ tŜǘŜǊǎŜƴ for fixing our outside chair—much appreciated.                   
I would now like to get them painted if anyone is interested in a Ψto doΩ project. 
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The 3WCΩs will be held on Thursday 22nd March from мнΦол—уΦлл pm.  Each student 
will be allocated 15 minutes.  The students will be given an opportunity to reflect on 
their learning, the teacher will present the studentΩs Individual Learning Plan and the 
parents will have time to share information and ask any questions.  The students  
attend school only for their conference time. 

§ ! ƴƻǘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ ǘƻŘŀȅΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǝƳŜ 
ǎƭƻǘǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ǘƻ ŎƻƴŬǊƳ ŀ ǝƳŜ ǎƭƻǘΦ 
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Thankyou to those parents who returned the swimming EOI forms.  Unfortunately, we 
didnΩt have enough student interested to make the program viable so at this stage 
there will be no swimming program. 
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CwL5!¸ Ϫ нΦллτоΦолǇΦƳΦ 

Simon, Alexia & Jude are participating in the Worlds Greatest Shave. Simon & Jude will 
be shaving their heads on Friday afternoon at school from нΦлл—оΦолp.m.  

Alexia is having her head shaved ǘƻŘŀȅ @ 4-00pm at Wellington Square. 

We will also be raising money to donate to the Godfrey family: This includes 

§ Students come h¦¢ hC {/Ihh[ ¦bLChwa—Gold coin donation 

§ Sign Mr Boxalls head—ϷрΦлл  

§ Hair coloured by Mrs Booker—ϷрΦлл ό²Ŝ ǇǊŜǎǳƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƛŦ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ōǊƛƴƎǎ Ϸр ŦƻǊ ƘŀƛǊ 
ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ǎǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŀƛǊ ŎƻƭƻǳǊŜŘύΦ 

§ We will also have a WISHING WELL όYƛƴŘƭȅ ƳŀŘŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ōȅ /ƘǊƛǎ {t![[ ŀƴŘ 
ŦŀƳƛƭȅ) for people to make donations and leave a message. 

Please come along and join us to raise money to support Force, his family and other 
people who are currently battling cancer.—EVERYONEΩS WELCOME. 

{I95 ¦t5!¢9 

(Finally) Over the next few weeks the outdoor shelter will be erected behind the                 
portables.  This has been such a loooong process but it is finally coming together.                      
By the start of term two we have a lovely outdoor space to use to support our                        
programs. 

It is not long till the holidays, look forward to a busy couple of weeks. 

Regards 

Carol Booker 
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¢ƘŜ .ƛƎ {ƘŀǾŜ—Friday, 16th March @ 2-30pm 

Run For Kids—Sunday, 18th March 

¢ƘǊŜŜ ²ŀȅ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎ—Thurs, 22nd March 
Students attend their conference only. 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅ—Stephanie Alexander PD 

Wednesday, 28th March 

9ŀǎǘŜǊ .ƻƴƴŜǘ tŀǊŀŘŜ—мΦпрpm 29th March 

9ƴŘ ƻŦ ǘŜǊƳ м—  Thursday, 29th March 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅ—Thursday,  19th April  
Writing Professional Learning 

w9{t9/¢ – Build and maintain respectful relationships with students, 
staff and the school community. 

Ihb9{¢¸ – Be a responsible and trustworthy school community member. 

/!wLbD – Be accepting, helpful and cooperative of others to create a 
safe and supportive learning environment. 

²L[[LbD ¢h [9!wb – Have high expectations for academic learning, have positive 
involvement in all school activities and willingly take on challenges. 

WƻǊŘŀƴτFor always willing to help all                     

students and the teacher in the classroom. 

¢ŀƘƭƛŀ—For her respect of students and staff 

and producing outstanding work, especially 

with her Hawaii food project.                                 

Outstanding work ethic and attitude! 

/ŀŘŜƴŎŜ—For outstanding contributions in 

Literacy. 
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Cash orders with correct payment are to be 
returned to school by 16th March. 

Tickets  

$1-00 each. 
 
 

1st Prize—Large Easter hamper 
2nd Prize—Easter Gift box 
3rd Prize—Easter hamper 
4th Prize—Easter activity hamper 

All monies and ticket stubs are to be                       
returned to school by Tuesday 27th March. 

The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 29th 
March, with results to be published on the 
school Facebook page and in the newsletter. 

mailto:darraweit.guim.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.darraweitguimps.vic.edu.au
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On Tuesday our activities included:  

¶ Preparing garden beds with topsoil and planting 
some carrots, beetroot and a few different herbs 
and then mulch.   

¶ A group of student used fresh produce from Mrs. 
AnderΩs garden to make an Asian salad that was 
very tasty indeed.  

¶ Some students did some measuring and pricing of 
new planter boxes. 

The students were very engaged.  Blake thought it was a 
good idea to sample the chilli's and made some very               
interesting faces.  It was not without mishap though.   
When I was helping the students fill the watering can, the 
top of the tap blew off and we had a fountain of water. 

Needless to say I got  drenched.  

 


